Town of Jaffrey

Trustees of Trust Funds

10 Goodnow Street

Jaffrey, NH 03452
Minutes to the meeting December 14, 2017
Present:
Gary P. Arceci, Trustee



William Raymond, Trustee



Nancy Belletete, Trustee


Robert Stephenson, Alternate Trustee



Bruce Edwards, Alternate Trustee

Location: 
Jaffrey Town Office
The Trustees posed for a photograph to update the Town website and annual report.

Bruce Edwards was welcomed as the newest trustee.

The minutes of the August 2, and October 4 minutes were reviewed and approved as written.

The Trustees received a $7,500 from the Town for deposit into the Property Revaluation Capital Reserve Fund.

Mr. Raymond reported that all calendar 2017 scholarships had been disbursed with the exception of the second installment of the Morgan scholarship.

The Trustees reviewed and discussed the trust document establishing the Alice Poole Fund (Poole Fund).  Income from the invested principal of the Poole Fund can be used for a wide range of purposes, including student loans.  The separate Alice Poole Fund committee periodically requests accumulated income from the Trustees of Trust Funds which it then disburses accordingly.  
Since the Trustees of Trust Funds occasionally receive inquiries from the public regarding how to request funds from the Poole Fund, it was decided that Trustee Arceci would contact Poole Fund Committee Chairman Randyl Cournoyer, Jr to obtain contact information for the Trustees of Trust Funds page of the Town website.
Selectmen’s Secretary Judy Zola spoke to the Trustees about new requirements when submitting information for the Town’s 2017 Annual Report.  The Trustees report for 2017 will be provided by Mr. Arceci.
The next regularly scheduled meeting with Charter Trust is set for 4:00pm on January 18, 2018 at its Peterborough office.
 Respectfully Submitted,
Gary P. Arceci
Secretary
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